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Thank you to those who took part in our NHS Friends and Family test.   

“How likely are you to recommend our GP practice to friends and family if they needed similar 
care or treatment?” 

Response Buckden Site Little Paxton Site Total 
Extremely likely 4 4 8 
Likely 0 0 0 
Neither likely or unlikely 0 0 0 
Unlikely 0 0 0 
Extremely unlikely 0 0 0 
Don’t know 0 0 0 

Total Submissions 4 4 8 

 

Here are the comments 

 

Excellent service all round surgery. 
 
Yearly review appointment on time. Recommended (GP) blood test was carried out within 30 minutes 
 of GP's request. Wonderful service! Caring attitude! Thank you 
 
Knowledgeable staff- Attitude always helpful and pleasant. Doctors make you feel that you are 
important not just the next one through the door! Excellent 
 
Mary Mary, never contrary why did you go!  
      Mary Mary we'll all miss you so! 
 
I have been with the surgery for two years and have found I have always been able to get  
appointments when needed for myself and three children. 
 

Very helpful, informative and caring. 
 
100% thanks for the number of years. Excellent attention to my wife, myself and family. 
 
Everyone is friendly and helpful. Never have problem with appointments. Nurses are lovely, 
Sharon always smiling and ready to help. 

  

We continue to welcome your feedback.   You may take part in the NHS Friends and Family Test 
whenever you visit the surgery.   Please ask reception if you cannot see any ‘Your opinion matters’ 
postcards to complete. 

 


